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NOTIFICATION

The Teachers Recruitment Board has issued notification for Direct

Recruitment of Special Teachers in the High / Higher secondary schools under

the control of Director of School Education and various corporations through

State Level Employment Exchange Registration Seniority vide notification

No.1/2013, dated 08.05.2013.

In the meantime the Hon’ble Madurai Bench of Madras High Court has

ordered in the W.A.(MD)No.1027 of 2013, Dated 09.06.2014 that there can not

be any selection exclusively by Employment Exchange Registration Seniority.

Further the Government had also issued orders in G.O.Ms.No.185 School

Education (TRB) Department, Dated 17.11.2014 to conduct fresh recruitment

process for Special Teachers by competitive examination. Based on the above

mentioned reasons, the Teachers Recruitment Board has decided to withdraw

the above mentioned Notification and the same is hereby withdrawn. The fresh

notification will be issued separately. This is also subject to the result of

pending writ petitions before the Hon’ble Madurai Bench of Madras High Court.
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